
 
 

 
 
 
  

NOTICE 

KMHC Clinic and Administrative Office Holiday closures 

For immediate release 

(Kahnawake – 18, Tsothórha/December 2024) Tehsakotitsén:tha 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre would like to advise the community 
and clients that all clinics and administration offices will be closed on 
Wednesday 25, Tsothórha/December and Thursday 26, 
Tsothórha/December for the Christmas Holiday. 

 Normal operations will resume on Friday 27, Tsothórha/December. 

Additionally, all clinics and administrative offices will be closed on 
Wednesday 1, Tsothohrkó:wa/January and Thursday 2, 
Tsothohrkó:wa/January for the New Year Holiday.  

Normal operations will resume on Friday 3, Tsothohrkó:wa/January 
2025. 

Niá:wen for your attention. 

Iotshennónia ki Ratonniá:ne tanon ne Ohserá:se! Have a safe Holiday 
and a healthy and Happy New Year! 
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